From: Maria Campanella 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 2:27 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Question 

Good Afternoon,

Commissioner Rhee has accepted the cookies as a donation to the Department and will distribute them among all the staff and consultants. Please advise us how you would like us to move forward (e.g. pen a letter to you, document the cookies in some way, etc.) or whether this email might be sufficient - many thanks!



Maria Campanella
Administrative Assistant III - Commissioner's Office
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